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Barry T. Smitherman
Chairman

Public Utility Commission of Texas

August 6, 2009

Ms. Rosalie Pinson
102 Ridge Rock Cv.
Kerrville, Texas 78028-9100

Dear Ms. Pinson;

Rick Perry
Governor

Thank you for your letter raising your concerns about LCRA's proposed McCamey D to Kendall
to Gillespie transmission line.

Unfortunately, because LCRA has filed their application and the case is pending before the
Commission, I cannot talk about any substantive issues relating to the proceeding. I have filed
your letter in Docket No. 38354, the docket in which LCRA filed its application, so that other the
parties in the case are also aware of your concerns.

Thank you again for writing.

Sincerely,

7
Barry T. Smitherman
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Ms Rosalie Pinson
102 Ridge Rock Cv
Kerrville TX 78028-9100

Chairman's Office
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